Subject: Watch Your Clock
Posted by Alona Parham on Wed, 03 May 2006 14:51:09 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

On Thursday, May the 4th, 2006 at 1:02:03 in the morning our clocks will show
01:02:03:04:05:06.Wow!The next digit phenomena is going to happen in 72 years, on June the
5th, 2078 at 12:34. The clocks will show 12345678.1 will post you a reminder, guys, SO you won't
miss that amazing event in 2078. Watch your clock tonight and then!!!
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